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Notice 

As  informed by Directorate of Higher education, GNCTD, it is observed that lot of applicant students 

for 2017-18 on NSP in r/o Centrally sponsored schemes , namely, “Merit cum Means Scholarship for 

Minority Students”and “Post Matric Scholarship for Minority Students” have not mentioned their 

correct revenue/administrative district of their residence.  This create problem in verification of 

applicants . Hence it is advised to mention the correct administrative district of your residence so 

that the verification of the application can be done smoothly at the level of concerned district. 
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